
 

 

Barncroft Primary School  

18th December - Newsletter number 15 

Winner of “Name the Library Bear” was Benjamin Parker from Mars class. 
Well done the bear is now called Eddie. 

 

4th Jan first day back. 

 

7th Jan Gemini Assertive 

mentoring meetings 

 

8th Jan Kuma Assertive    

mentoring meetings 

 

19th Jan Mars Assertive   

mentoring meetings 

 

21st Jan Saturn Assertive 

mentoring meetings 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

       
4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

January 2016 

  Red Green 

Mon 
Baked salmon and haddock 

slice 
Italian tomato pasta 

Tues Pork roast 
Baked jacket potato with quorn bolo-

gnaise 

Wed Cottage pie Pizza 

Thurs Chicken in sauce with rice Vegetarian toad in the hole 

Fri Battered fish and chips Sweet potato and lentil curry 

This is the dinner menu for the first week back 4th Jan 2016 



 

 

 

 

The Christmas Mini Challenge is back. 

 

HO! HO! HO! 

 

Christmas is just around the corner and so 

is our Christmas Mini-Challenge! 

 

Its simple! Just read three library books  

between 12th Dec and 6th Jan.  Then log 

what you have read on this website, 

 

www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk. 

 

 

 

 

            Trip to King’s Theatre 

 

We hope the children enjoyed the pantomime.  They were a pleasure 

to take and beautifully behaved and a credit to the school. 

 

It was also lovely to see Tenisha an ex pupil performing. 

 

 

Thank You assembly. 
Our Thank You Assembly took place on Thursday 17th, the children gave gifts and thanked the   

following for all their help and hard work over the school year: 

All the lunchtime staff, Paul and Veronica (lollipop supervisors), FOB, Mr Ash, Mrs Parker,            

Mr Jukes, Mrs Crockford, Mrs Lennon, Mrs Gower, Father Jonathan, Mr Durkee, Governors and  

finally Mrs Dennis who donated the fabulous Christmas tree in the front of the school.   
So once again we thank you all for your help and support. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Cards 

Keep working hard to achieve your 

cards. 

This week we have awarded 

2- RED 

17- ORANGE 

9 - YELLOW 

2 - GREEN 

4 - BLUE 

Well done to everyone who has 

worked so hard. 

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Sun  Piper Harris 

Stars  Arthur Sadler 

Jupiter Jessica Bell 

Neptune Spencer Folorunso 

Saturn  Jack Millard 

Mars  Harvey Okoli 

Vega  Leighton Sparks 

Polaris  Miley Scannell 

Procyon  Kyal Walker-Ford 

Aquarius  Mahlah Forder 

Libra  Talliah Lawrance 

Beid   Charlie Howlett  

Kuma   Leah-May Hider 

Gemini  Nicky Gale 

Milky Way  Arron Rawson 

CLASS ATTENDANCE  
 

Here are this weeks classes, whose attendance is 95% or over. 
 

Stars  -  99% 
Neptune  -  97% 

Aquarius, Mars, Jupiter and Suns  -  96% 
Gemini, Kuma, Procyon and Vega  -  95% 

 
Well done to the children who received  

100% award stickers this week.  Well done for your efforts. 
 

79 Children did not have 100% attendance.  Can we do better next week? 
 

To make the very best of their education your children need to be in 

school unless they are unwell or have a medical appointment. 



 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Friday - Football club  

3.30 pm - 5 pm 

       Swimming Rota for after Christmas break. 

 

                Monday PM = Y3 

                Wednesday AM =YR  

                (Star class first week back) 

                Thursday PM = Y5 

                Friday AM = Y1 

 

 

Please make sure they come in with 

their swim kit. 

Finally… 

I would like to wish everyone a very happy, peaceful and 

relaxed Christmas and New Year.  We will be looking    

forward to the new term starting on                            

Monday 4th January 2016. 

Mrs Julia Roberts HeadTeacher. 

 

From all of us at Barncroft we wish you a fabulous      

Christmas break and a  

Happy New Year  

 


